Tuesday,
June /7th

“A” DOy

Hunter Barno
Sarah Daugherty
Ava Firely
Mr. Palmer






Congratulations,
Holicong has been
JA LN EL s F]
Gold Math Club
2021-2022!



From the library-
a reminder that all books
are due. Please return any

books that you still have
checked out to Mrs.
Wentz. Thank you In
advance for your help!




To all

softball and boys' lacros
se players.

* Please return

your clean
uniform in a bag
with your name
on it to Mr.
Rittenhouse in

room 115




From Coach Reed

* Attention all 7t and 8" Grade
Baseball Players: Please drop off
your washed uniform in a bag
with your name and number
clearly labeled by Tuesday next
week. Uniforms should be
dropped off in room 140 with
Coach Reed. Thank you and
congratulations on a successful
season.




Health & Safety
Best Practices




